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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
February 15, 1978

*1  William C. Moser
Staff Attorney
South Carolina Water Resources Commission
Post Office Box 4515
3830 Forest Drive
Columbia, South Carolina 29240

Dear Bill:
I have discussed your recent memorandum concerning the issuance of permit revisions by the State Budget and Control
Board in the critical areas of the South Carolina coastal region with Vic Evans. He and I are in agreement with your
conclusion that the Budget and Control Board is without authority to consider permit revisions or modifications now
that the Coastal Council has complete permitting authority in this regard. I have also discussed this question with Ed
Latimer and Ben Gregg, and they apparently have also reached the same conclusion.

Please let me know if and when you would like to meet with Paul Infinger, Ed Latimer, Ben Gregg, and me concerning
your memorandum.

With best regards, I am
 Very truly yours,

Keith M. Babcock
Staff Attorney

1978 WL 34705 (S.C.A.G.)

End of Document © 2017 Thomson Reuters. No claim to original U.S. Government Works.


